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constitutes official action.  See MCI v. FCC. 515 F 2d 385 (D.C. Circ 1974).

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: News Media Contact:
December 13, 2001 Maureen Peratino at (202) 418-0506

            SEMIANNUAL REPORT OF FCC INSPECTOR GENERAL RELEASED

     The Chairman of the FCC has transmitted to the appropriate Congressional Committees
the Inspector General's most recent Semiannual Report to Congress, covering the period April 1,
2001 – September 30, 2001.

     The report is available from the Commission's duplicating contractor: Qualex International,
21332 Sweetwater Lane, North Boca Raton, Florida 33428, Rm. CYB 402, (561) 483-5692, Victor
Garaycochea.

     The report is also available on the Internet.  The Internet address is http://www.fcc.gov/oig/.

                                                           -FCC-

       Office of Inspector General contact: Nathaniel Cook at (202) 418-0471.


